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Midland Concert Band  
Brief Board Meeting 
Thursday, October 3, 2019 
Dow High School 
 
A brief meeting of the MCB Board was called by chair, Dave Selley during rehearsal.   
 
Attendance: 
Kenny Barnt   Sharon Belisle   Sue Bovid   
Travis Hein   Rachel Morr   Ellen Peden    
Dave Selley   Joel Wiseman     
 
The meeting was called to briefly discuss the next board meeting, originally scheduled for Wed, 
October 16th.  The Midland Band Showcase will be held that evening and several board 
members wish to attend.  Dave proposed that the meeting be held online via email this month.  
Members were requested to send Dave their reports prior to that date. 
 
Dave made a motion to waive dues for Kristy LaVasseur as she has provided assistance with 
the production of the concert poster this month.  Travis seconded and motion carried. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


